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Rev. David H. Choe 

Cerritos Presbyterian Church  

English Ministry 

11840 178
th

 St. 

Artesia, CA  90701 

 

June 23, 2010 

 

Eric Vorhees 

Worship Interiors Group 

10000 Indiana Ave., Ste. 4 

Riverside, CA 92503 

 

Re:  Reupholstering of Our Sanctuary Pews 

 

Dear Eric: 

 

I am writing on behalf of our church to thank you for the work you recently did on our 

pews.  This was the first time our church has done a full update to our pews.  So, I was definitely 

a bit nervous about the whole process. 

 

I am pleased to say that things turned out beautifully.  Moreover, they provide very nice, 

comfortable seating.  Thinking back, I do not know how our members sat on those old, worn-out 

cushions for so long. 

 

You and your staff also did a great job working with us on all aspects of this project.  I 

am especially appreciative of the fact that you took time to take care of a few small details after 

the project was completed and the checks cut.  This demonstrates a real dedication to your 

product and customers.   

 

I am glad to recommend you to other churches or organizations in need of your services. 

       

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rev. David H. Choe 

Executive Pastor 


